
 

 

 

 
February 11, 2015 

 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District will hold a special meeting on Saturday, February 

14, 2015, in the ESC Board Room located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  

Breakfast for participants will be served from 8:00 to 8:30 a.m. in room 

190B and the meeting will start at 8:30 a.m. in the board meeting room. 

The purpose of this meeting is to begin the initial phase of a strategic 

planning process. During this meeting, the School Board and Leadership 

Council, with the assistance of a facilitator, will: 

 Review quantitative data to ground the planning work and 

create a baseline for analysis, comparison and decision-making 

 Create a draft mission, vision and core values 

 Views and Comments by the Public 

 
 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


